

The Hyalite Highlights—December 4th, 2014

Dates to Remember:

Dec. 19th—Holiday Program @ Hyalite—There will be two performances---9:30 am and 1:00pm

Dec. 20th-Jan. 4th—Holiday Break—No School

Jan. 9th—Hyalite Family Movie Night from 6-8pm in the gym—sponsored by the 2nd grade

Jan. 13th—PAC meeting from 6-7:30 pm—Childcare and pizza provided for the kids

Jan. 26th—No School K-12

Feb. 16th—No School K-12

March 7-15th—No School—Spring Break

April 9&10th—No School

May 25th—Memorial Day—No School

Hyalite Holiday Program 2014 Friday, December 19 9:30 a.m. & 1:00 p.m. "Snowflakes"

Inspiration from the popular movie: "Frozen"

This year's Holiday Program is sure to be a delight to see and hear. Songs of the season from the world of "pop" music as well as traditional favorites will be featured. Live orchestra accompaniment will be provided by two of our Hyalite moms, Susan Jeppson on piano, Jennifer Frye on violin along with the CJMS orchestra director, Chandra Lind on cello. Dana Sorg has offered her talents to provide professional choreography for many of the songs. Mark your calendar, as this is an event you won't want to miss.



Calling All Bakers

If you love to bake or make fabulous treats, breads, jams etc. or have a favorite holiday recipe you prepare, we would appreciate it if you would donate some of your tasty creations for the Hyalite School Bake sale which is being held on the day of our all school Holiday program, Friday, December 19th, 2014. Please drop your tasty creations off to the front office the day before or right before school on the morning of the program. All proceeds from the bake sale benefit Hyalite's 5th grade legacy program. Remember to come prepared to shop the sweet table and stock up on some yummy goodies. Consider purchasing some treats to give to your kids, neighbors, family and friends! Also, we are looking for donated tins to put the baked goods in. If you have any that you would like to get rid of, please bring them to the office. If you have any questions, please contact Amy Yovich @ amy, yovich@yahoo.com or 920-1051.



Hyalite Holiday Food Drive - Help support your Hyalite community by contributing non-perishable items to the Holiday Food Drive. The PAC will place boxes in the main entrance by the office beginning December 1. Some items might include: canned fruits and vegetables, tuna, peanut butter, soup, oatmeal, pasta, or beans. We are also in need of toiletry type items. We will collect items until Wednesday, December 17, and distribute them on Thursday, December 18. If you would like to bring fresh fruit or vegetables, please do so on the last day. ALL donations will directly benefit Hyalite families. Thank you for your support!

Foundations Corner:

Common area Review for January is:

The Lunchroom

- Teachers escort classes to cafeteria
- Voice level: 1
- Clean up after yourself and others
- Use "please" and "thank you" in lunch line and at tables
- Sit at assigned class tables
- · Raise your hand to be dismissed
- Use table manners

Skill Builder for January is:

Apologizing

- 1. Look at the person.
- 2. Use a pleasant voice tone and body posture.
- 3. Make a specific statement of apology.

Example: "I'm sorry that I_____.'

Tell the person what you will do differently next time.



Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is that time of year again to register for Little Bobcat Track 2015. This year registration is **ONLINE ONLY!!** The cost is \$30 AND a credit card processing fee of \$2.64.

The goal of the Little Bobcat Track program is to teach young athletes Grades 1-5 the basics of track and field events and strive for personal improvement. We hope this will be a positive experience for everyone involved. There is a **LIMITED NUMBER OF OPENINGS AVAILABLE** so sign up on or before **JANUARY 7th!** It is first come first served basis as we are limiting the number of slots available for each grade level.

We encourage the athletes to wear comfortable clothes to move in & a pair of gym shoes. Water bottles with your child's name labeled on them, helps keep your child hydrated for the day's activities. The schedule is:

Jan. 18 (SUNDAY) Check in 12:45-1:00 pm SHARP @ Brick Breeden Field House Instruction/ Practice: 1:00-3:00 pm

Jan. 25 (SUNDAY) Instruction/Practice: 1:00-3:00 pm @ Brick Breeden Field House

Feb. 1 (SUNDAY) Track Meet: 12:00-2:30 pm @ Brick Breeden Field House

Follow link below to register:

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/little-bobcat-track-field-2015-tickets-13704680067 If you have any questions please contact Tracy Echert at (630) 664-9811 or email us at littlebobcattrack@gmail.com, YOU CAN ALSO FIND US ON FACEBOOK
Thank you so much for your involvement in Little Bobcat Track!!!!

Sincerely, MSU Health Enhancement Major's Club MSU Track & Field Athletes Bozeman Noon Optimists